Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

From: Moran, Roseanne LASS:EX

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 5:42 PM
To: Milne, Gala AG:EX

Subject: RE: Caucus - ICBC

Thanks Gala. Will do. R.

From: Milne, Gala AG:EX [mailto:Gala.Milne@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 5:14 PM

To: Moran, Roseanne <Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca>
Subject: Caucus - ICBC

Hi Roseanne

Hoping to touch base with you tomorrow regarding the upcoming caucus briefing. Please give me a call when you have
a moment.

Thanks!

Gala Milne
Ministerial Assistant, Ministry of the Attorney General
P:250-387-1866 | C: 778-587-2143 | E: gala.milne@gov.bc.ca

This message, including any attachments to it, is not to be disclosed outside of the Provincial Govemment without prior written
approval from the Ministry of Attomey General. If you have received this communication in error, please destroy the email message
and any attachments immediately and notify me by telephone or by email.
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Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

From: Smith, George AG:EX

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 10:11 AM
To: Milne, Gala AG:EX

Subject: Fwd: Kinder Morgan rally

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX" <Geoff.Meggs@gov.bc.ca>

Date: October 27, 2017 at 9:37:34 AM PDT

To: "Moran, Roseanne LASS:EX" <Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca>

Cc: "Smith, George AG:EX" <George.Smith@gov.bc.ca>, "Frampton, Caelie ENV:EX"
<Caelie.Frampton@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Kinder Morgan rally

Roseanne,

Given the sensitive legal issues surrounding the province’s court proceedings involving Kinder Morgan, |
would like caucus members to have the following advice:

e Members of Executive Council (cabinet) should not attend rallies or demonstrations on the
Kinder Morgan issue;

e Other members of caucus may attend provided they do not by words or actions suggest they
are participating on behalf of the government — in practice, obviously, this is a very difficult
distinction to make and probably mitigates against attending; and

e No member of caucus should condone illegal action of any sort.

Difficult as these recommendations may be, it’s important to keep in mind that the government has:

e Intervened in the Federal Court, with Thomas Berger as special counsel, to challenge the NEB
approval that has allowed the project to proceed on the grounds that the NEB failed to consider
BC's interests; and

e Ensured, by its intervention in the provincial court case that it upholds the province’s fiduciary
and legal responsibilities in such as way as to safeguard the province’s role as a statutory
decision-maker on the project.

My office is asking George Smith, of the AG’s office, and Caelie Frampton, from Minister Heyman’s
office, to assist in providing further information you may require.

Geoff

GEOFF MEGGS

Chief of Staff, Office of the Premier
West Annex, Parliament Buildings,
501 Belleville St, Victoria, BC V8V 2L8
(250) 356-6271
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Nanninﬂa, Tanera AG:EX

From: Moran, Roseanne LASS:EX

Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Smith, George AG:EX

Subject: RE: engagement

Thanks.

From: Smith, George AG:EX [mailto:George.Smith@gov.bc.ca)

Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2017 3:17 PM

To: Moran, Roseanne <Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca>; Dewar, Bob PREM:EX <Bob.Dewar@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: engagement

Importance: High

Text/questionnaire from the web will follow
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